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Dear Parents, 

House Captain Applications and Interviews 

Is your child interested in being a house captain for their Lowercroft house? Last year our 

house captains had the important role of announcing the house point winners each week, showing 

parents and visitors around school, delivering presentations at our Reception Parents Welcome 

Evening and organising whole school events such as Sports Day and the Inter-house Christmas 

Competition. This is a huge responsibility and a role that we take very seriously at Lowercroft. 

We have big plans this year to take our house system further and need the help of 8 excellent 

house captains!  

If your child would like to apply for the role of house captain, please encourage them to prepare 

either a presentation (this can be on PowerPoint or any other presentation software), a speech, 

a letter, a poem or even a poster to answer the questions below. They then need to be prepared 

to present their application in school. Any electronic applications can either be brought to school 

on a USB stick or emailed to me at lsavery@lowercroft.co.uk. Your child will need to be prepared 

to present their application on the week beginning 16th September 2024. 

1) What qualities make a good house captain? 

2) What personal strengths do you have that would make you a good house captain? 

3) Can you think of any new and exciting inter-house events/activities that you would want 

to organise if you were chosen? 

Many thanks! 

Miss Savery  

 

mailto:lsavery@lowercroft.co.uk

